
18th  
July, 2023

DIALOGUE ON
ELECTORAL  
REFORM AND  
THE FUTURE OF  
DEMOCRACY IN  
SOUTH AFRICA

The National Planning  
Commission invites you to a

The National Development 
Plan (NDP) proposes the 

building of a Capable and 
Developmental State as a 

critical enabler in achieving 
the country’s developmental 
goals. Therefore, in achieving 
the goals of a Developmental 

State, a truly democratic 
culture, encompassed  

by free and fair elections  
is fundamental in  

achieving the country’s 
developmental goals.

In view of the President signing into law  

the Electoral Amendment Act 1 of 2023,  

the National Planning Commission (NPC)  

in its advisory role necessitates a discussion  

on the future impacts of the electoral  

reforms in South Africa and their impact  

beyond 2024.

Time: 09h00-13h00 | Venue: Virtual, Microsoft Teams

Please send your RSVPs to:  
Nkanyezi.Msimango@dpme.gov.za

Meeting ID: 383 869 418 670 | Passcode: n5y3eD

O U R  F U T U R E ,  M A K E  I T  W O R K !

@NPC_RSA npcsouthafrica National Planning Commission of South Africa


